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Selectboard
Monday, July 23, 2022

Selectboard members present: Eddie Arnold, Brendan Denehy, Dana Ketchen, Steve
Russo, and Ed Perry along with Town Administrator Scott Butcher.

CC Ghost Train Split with TARC
Brendan said in the last few years registration for the Ghost Train Race has been done

be TARC. He said Milford and Brookline are no longer associated with TARC.
Brendan said his concern with doing this is, it will create more work for Kristen, so he

wants to make sure that doesn’t happen.

Minutes submitted by Sharon Sturtevant.
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